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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

HANO Voucher Term Deadline Extended Thru October 31st for 

HCV Program Participants  
*UPDATED* 

 

New Orleans, LA (September 30, 2020) – The Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) today 

announced the continuation of voucher term extensions due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic.  

 

In an effort to continue providing essential services to residents, HANO will grant automatic voucher 

term extensions to Housing Choice Voucher Program participants currently searching for suitable 

housing. Residents that received vouchers scheduled to expire between March and September will have 

until October 31, 2020 to locate a rental unit.  

 

Voucher recipients are advised to contact the agency via email at hcvpinfo@hano.org, or phone at (504) 

670-3295 for any questions or concerns. For more information and to view COVID-19 resources visit 

www.hano.org.  

 
To request a reasonable accommodation, contact the Client Services Department at (504) 670-3434. To utilize 

HANO’s TTY/TRS number, dial (504) 670-3377. 
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